New Rural Fund

28/09/2015

CCF is pleased to be working with a donor that wishes to support projects that seek to address the issues
that face the residents of rural Cambridgeshire. Projects that maintain the assets and services that keep
rural communities together and develop a more sustainable rural economy are invited to apply.

For more information visit the Cambridgeshire Rural Fund page on the CCF website.
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